
 

 
Mrs Madden’s Class News 

Friday 1st December 2023 

This week…. 
 

 
 

We painted and decorated our salt dough decorations, some 
of which will be on display at the tree festival in Byley 
Church and Village Hall and the others will be available to 
buy at our school Christmas Fayre on Friday.  
 
Yet again, some children had a fabulous time with the left-
over salt dough!   
 
The Elf run on Friday was fabulous!  The children had a 
brilliant time and the atmosphere was just great.   
Well done, everyone!  
 

Just a little reminder … the window to arrive at school is 
8:40-8:50 – when we take the register.  We’re getting a lot 
of children arriving later than this and it’s delaying the 
start of our teaching input.  We’d appreciate your support 
with getting the children into school on time, thank you. 
 
 

Next Week…  
We’ll continue our ‘Shine Star, Shine’ rehearsals.  Please 
look in your child’s book bags for details of what they need 
to wear.  For those Nursery who weren’t in this afternoon, 
you will get your note next week. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend, keep warm! 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Mrs Madden ☺ 
 

 
 


